
Secretariat of the Basel Convention  Page | 16 

10. Invitation related to decision OEWG-10/13 on the Work programme of 

the Open-ended Working Group for 2018–2019  

 

Decision: OEWG-10/13: Work programme of the Open-ended Working Group for 2018–2019 

 

Background:  

1. At its thirteenth meeting, the Conference of the Parties is expected to adopt the work programme of the 

Open-ended Working Group for the biennium 2016–2017. In preparation for that, and in accordance with its 

usual practice, the Secretariat prepared a draft work programme for consideration by the Open-ended Working 

Group as set out in the annex to document UNEP/CHW/OEWG.10/12. 

2. At its tenth meeting, the Open-ended Working Group took note of the draft work programme of the 

Open-ended Working Group for 2018–2019 and invited Parties and others to submit to the Secretariat comments 

on the draft work programme by 30 September 2016. It also requested the Secretariat to make the comments 

available on the website of the Basel Convention and to revise the draft work programme, in consultation with 

the Bureau of the Open-ended Working Group and the Bureau of the Conference of the Parties and taking into 

account the discussions at the tenth meeting of the Working Group, for consideration and possible adoption by 

the Conference of the Parties at its thirteenth meeting. 

 

Invitation: 

Invitation Respondents Method of submission 
Deadline for 

submission 

Parties and others are invited to 

submit comments on the draft work 

programme of the Open-ended 

Working Group for 2018–2019 

(UNEP/CHW/OEWG.10/12, annex). 

Parties and 

others 

Please submit comments to the 

Secretariat contact point 

provided below. 

The document is available at: 

www.basel.in/oewg10 

30 September 2016 

 

Secretariat contact point:  

Mr. Alain Wittig (Email: alain.wittig@brsmeas.org; Tel.: +41 22 917 8227) 

  

http://www.basel.in/oewg10

